

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | email: <u>admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk</u> Website: <u>www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk</u> | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mr. Aaron Wanford MA, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Thursday, 2nd November 2023

Children in Need Friday, 17th November 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

On Friday, 17th November, we will be taking part in Children in Need to raise money to help children in our local area. In order to raise as much money as possible, the school will be taking part in several ways:



- Each class has pledged to take part in the Bearpees Challenge and do 1000 Bearpees as a class throughout the day (this will be staggered and the adults will also be helping to make up the numbers!). Follow this <u>link</u> for further information.
- The children are invited to wear their own clothes on this day, however we do encourage spots/polka dots where possible, and we kindly asked that they bring a minimum donation of £1.00.
- We are also giving the children an additional option of completing their own sponsorship challenge outside of school. This could be their own Bearpee Challenge, a sponsored dance, bake off or whatever you like. Attached to this letter is a sponsorship form to use should you wish to take part. Please could we ask that you send the sponsorship form and any money raised in with your child by Friday, 1st December. We'd also love to see some photos in which can be sent via email to admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk.

We are looking forward to seeing how much we can raise for this wonderful charity!

Yours faithfully,

*Mr. Tom Arnold*Upper Key Stage Two Assistant Headteacher

